
 

 

 

    

  

 

Does your child start school next September? 

Have you heard about the new up and coming school in Luton? 

STOPSLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Come and see our happy, enthusiastic and independent learning that takes place in 

our Reception classrooms. 

 

OPEN MORNINGS on Tuesday 20th November and Thursday 6th 

December 

9.30am – 10:15am 

Places are limited and fill up fast. To book, please call 01582 611035 or 

email: pa@stopsley.primaryluton.co.uk  

Stopsley Community Primary School, Hitchin Road, Luton, LU2 7UG www.stopsleyprimary.co.uk 
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